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Abex Corporation
ATTN: Mr. A. F. Regina, Jr.
Route 202
Mahwah, NJ 07430

Gen tlemen:

This refers to your application dated August 27, 1979 requesting approval
of your Quality Assurance (QA) program as meeting the QA program require-
ments of 10 CFR 571.51.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter. Please submit seven copies of your _ response to
the enclosed request for additional information within 30 days following
receipt of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Mr. Jack
Spraul at (301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,
.

.

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material

Safety, NMSS

Enclosure:
Request for Additivial

Information
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ABEX CORPORATI0t1 (71-0117)

Request for Additional Information

1. Provide a statement that transportation packages will not be designed or
manufactured under the Abex quality assurance program.

2. Provide an organization chart of the Abex Corporation. Indicate the reporti: 9
relationship of the Radiation Safety Officer and the Radiographer (by position
title) on the chart.

3. Provide a statement that the quality assurance records will be maintained in
accordance with written procedures, will be identified, and will be
retrievable.
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